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The Former Memphis Depot
Community Information Session

Thursday, February 24, 2005
6 p.m.

South Memphis Senior Citizens Center
1620 Marjorie Street
Memphis, Tennessee

Dr. Ralph Ludwig, a senior scientist with the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency's Office of Research
and Development Ground Water and Ecosystems
Restoration Division, will describe Zero-Valent Iron (ZV1)
technology, which is being used as a cleanup remedy for
groundwater beneath Dunn Field. The Depot's environ-
mental contractors will also be present to answer ques-
tions about use of ZVI at Dunn Field.

For more information, contact the Community
Relations Office at (901) 774-3683 or by email at

Abiz62.



